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p:Jr[ Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs

||r 303 Uniwrsity Hall
Columtna. Missouri Gs211

UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI SYSTEM Telephone (314) 882-639G ,;

I

November 29,1990

i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commbslon
Regioh til
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn,IL 60137

Attn: John A. Grobe, Chief
h
P

Dear Mr. Grobe:
!

Enclosed is the report you requested concerning allegations that certain pspects of the radiation |
safety program at the University were not in accord with the Handbook of Radioloaical Ooerations.

You submitted three allegations for the University to investigate and requested a report of the i

results be submitted to you. All three were found to be unsubstantiated. The attached report provides
'

the support for the conclusions.

The names of all individuals involved in the investigation have been stated on a separate page.
I ask that this page not be placed in the public document room to ensure the privacy of those
individuals, The names do not affect the nature of the allegations.

If there is any additional information that you would like to receive, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

W N\ Ybs
Mark A. Burkholder
Associate Vice President
for Academic Affairs

cc: Richard L. Wallace
T. Lew Pitchford
Jackle Jones
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